
 
 

 
IMPORTANT COVID Update: Action May Be Required Prior to Quarter-End 

 
Dear Valued Client, 
 
Due to the late release of guidance by the IRS regarding the reset of FFCRA 
limits for Q2 and Q3 2021, please note the following urgent action may be 
needed before your quarter is closed. 
 
If you have paid FFCRA leave or claimed FFCRA credits during this quarter (2nd 
quarter 2021), you will need to recode those credits using the new 2021 FFCRA 
codes described in our June 24th webinar. 
 
If you missed the webinar, FFCRA and 941 Changes for the Remainder of 2021: 
How to (Re)Set Limits, or if you would like to review the information again, you 
can view the recording and slides below. 
  
For support, please reach out to your Dedicated Client Service Team. 
  
Here are the recording and slides: 
 

 

 

 
  
 
In it with you, 
Your Viventium Team 
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